AbaQulusi

MUNICIPALITY
PUBLIC NOTICE

2018-2019 SERVICE DELIVERY BUDGET
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN (SDBIP)

Notice is hereby given to the public, in terms of Chapter 7,
Section 53 (1)(c)(ii) of the Local Government Municipal Finance
Management Act (Act No. 56 of 2003), that the Mayor of Abaqulusi
Local Municipality has approved the 2018-2019 Service Delivery
Budget Implementation Plan (SDBIP) on 21 June 2018 after the
approval of the Final Budget.

Copies of the 2018-2019 Service Delivery Budget Implementation
Plan (SDBIP) are made available for viewing during office hours at
the following locations: Municipal Offices located at Cnr of Mark and
High Street, Vryheid; eMondlo Municipal Offices; Vryheid Tourism
Office, Bhekuzulu and Vryheid Library.

Enquiries regarding this advert may be directed to Office of the
Municipal Manager (for attention of Mr B.E. Ntanzi) on 034 982
2133 or municipalmanager@abaqulusi.gov.za during office hours.
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